
SWINDON VILLAGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

28th February 2025 
 

Dear Parents of Children in Years 5 & 6 
 
Clubs – Walking Home 
 
As the lighter evenings have started to slowly arrive, we felt it will be fine from next week to allow 
Years 5 and 6 children to start to walk home unaccompanied again. 
 
If you are happy for them to walk home or to the park to meet you unaccompanied, please complete 
and return the slip below as soon as possible.  
 
Without the completed permission slip below, your child will not be able to leave after their club 
unless they are collected from school. 
 
If a club is cancelled, we will try to give notice beforehand or if this is not possible, we will send a text 
to the 1st priority contact. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Geraint Mills 
Head Teacher 
 

 

Clubs (Years 5 & 6 only) 
 
Name of child: ______________________________________ Class_ ___________ 
 
I give permission for my child to leave the following club(s) unaccompanied: 
 

Day Club 

  
  

  
  

 
Signed (Parent) : _____________________________________  Date : _____________ 


